
I writing in opposition to HB 1145.  I believe it is important in separation of church and state as 
stated in the constitution.  I also feel strongly it is the parent’s right and responsibility to instill 
religious values of their chose to their children.  I respect the Ten Commandants, but due to the 
religious origin, it would be inappropriate to place in a public classroom.  Character Counts is a 
secular program that instills character and values that should be supported in public education. 


